
All, 
Jim Owen and I worked on our Float yesterday. We made some modifications and added 
a tarp to hopefully help protect it.  I've also reserved and added the American legion at 
5000 SE 24th St. Del City, Ok for September 5 and November 7 meetings.  I know that the 
September 5 meeting is during Labor Day weekend, but was the only date available.  I will 
have an agenda out soon. 
Chuck Hladik 
 
 

 
 


